
 

Childminders have been advised that they can re-open from 

29th June 

 Were you childminding in your own home prior to 

12th March 2020? 

 Have your childminding Insurance? 

 Are you Tax compliant? 

 Have completed your Children’s First E-Learning 

programme (1.5hr online programme)? 

 And are not in contract to provide DCYA funded 

programmes? 

 

Application forms available on the First 5 website 

https://first5.gov.ie/ 

 

For Further information please contact Carlow County 

Childcare Committee on: 

connie@carlowccc.ie or 059 9140244 
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